
7910 Ralston Rd, Ste 7, Arvada, CO 80002

Feb 21th, 2018

To whom it may concern

RE: Imperial Welding & Repair, LLC.

Dear Sir or Madam,

We currently represent Imperial Welding & Repair, LLC. on all matters involving bonding. As of this date

they have been in business for approximately 3 years, but have not needed bonding to this point. We

are in the process of putting a bonding program together, at this time they are able to bond for

$100,000 single project and an aggregate of $200,000. In addition, we are aware of the various strategic

teaming partner arrangements and/or joint venture arrangements available through the fedral

regulations and would look favorably upon such an arrangement if needed.

Keep in mind that formal approval of any bond is conditioned upon factors specific to the project,

contract, financial position of the company and other underwriting conditions, so this letter should not

be construed as a formal commitment to provide bonds at this time.

We hold Imperial Welding & Repair, LLC. and Mr. Jesus Alfaro in the highest regard and urge you to

extend every possible consideration to their use on your projects.

Sincerely,

Tysen Manross

Tysen Manross

Bond Specialist


